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Iberpapel to pay out €0.50 per share  
as partial reimbursement of the share premium 

 
 
 
Madrid, 10 June 2024 
 
The Board of Directors of Iberpapel Gestión, following the motion ratified at the Annual General 
Meeting held on 28 May 2024, has agreed the partial repayment of the company’s share premium 
account to its shareholders in the amount of €0.50 per share. 

 
The payment will be made on 17 June 2024, through Banco de Sabadell. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

For more information  
Marián Casado – casadomarian25@gmail.com – Phone Nr. + 34 607 356 820 


